
 

 
\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2024\079 DQ98 self assessments.docx 

 

 
Circular 079-2024 
 
 

27 September 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
SELF ASSESSMENTS DQ98: 
 
We are taking a different approach to DQ98 assessments this year in the form of a self-assessment. 
 
Residents are requested to complete your biographical data and give us an accurate indication of 
various aspects of your health information and daily functionality on the attached self-assessment DQ98 
forms. 
 
Please report any recent changes in your health status; such as new diagnoses recent surgeries, etc.  
Assist your partner/spouse to complete the document as required. These assessments are reviewed 
annually as per the Department of Social Development regulations. 
 
Please complete these documents as comprehensively as possible and hand them in to your Village 
Manager by the end of October 2024. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 


